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Greetings,                                                                                                July 2023 

There’s not much to report in regards to The Fold, as school was out for a long break. During the 
break, three different youth camps were held. A total of 548 children/youth attended the camps and 
171 children gave their lives to Christ.   The last camp was the leadership group.  

All of our older children from The Fold attended and also helped with 
set up and tear down. Sello and Tebogo in this photo were being goofy, 
but they were a huge help to Jody getting bathrooms and rooms set up 
for the boys to stay in for youth camp.  

In the past, we had a hard time getting any of our children to share 
what was going on in their lives. During the leadership camp, Jessica 
and Tebogo both shared in front of all the others, what God was doing 
in their lives. We are so proud of them all. 

 

 



At The Fold we try and be as self-sufficient as possible. The animals are all doing well, especially the 
pigs. Jody was able to sell some of the pigs, and it wasn’t long before we were back to the same 
number again. We also have ducks, sheep and chickens, both broilers and layers. 

 

 

  

The children have started term 3 of the school year, they are all doing very well. Jessica and Maria 
are working very hard to finish grade 12. Jessica is hoping to be a lawyer, and Maria wants to work in 
the hospitality industry.  
 
Update on the physical science kit ($3700).  We now have $1765 to put toward the kit and there’s a 
small fund-raising event ending the last week of July, which will also go toward the science kit. We’ll 
let you know how that goes.  
 

God bless,    

Paul and Micky Prince 


